
CLASC Members and Friends, 

We’ve got a busy week! 
The November Membership meeting is this Friday, 11/3, and we’re finally back in our regular location 
at the South Shore Golf Clubhouse.  Social hour is at 6:30, with the meeting at 7:30.  We’ll have all the 
latest updates on the ski and adventure trips for the coming year.   There will also be a presentation 
from Rick Heiman on the great trip last May to the British Virgin Islands. Don’t miss it! 
 
The annual CLASC Shrimp Boil is this Saturday, 11/4, at our regular spot at Taylorcrest Park, 3 – 6 pm.  If 
you haven’t responded to the Evite, do so Today!   The cooks are busy getting everything ready.  
Reminder – it’s BYOB and bring an appetizer or dessert to share, and your lawn chair.   
 
We all hope that you, too, are getting back to ‘normal’ after Harvey.   
 
Look ahead: 
November Happy Hour, 11/17, at Opus Ocean Grille 
The CLASC Christmas Party is scheduled for Saturday, Dec 2.  Watch for the Evite for details.  
 
Keep up with what’s up on the CLASC web page: www.clasc.org   
 
And, of course,   
 

Go Astros!!! 


